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15th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Trip  
Bosworth Battlefield, Roman Day – Monday 10th March 2025 

 
It is wonderful to be able to inform you that we have arranged a trip to Bosworth Battlefield to enhance 
your child’s learning about Roman Britain. The date of the trip is Monday 10th March 2025. 
 
Bosworth Battlefield Heritage Centre offers a high standard learning experience where the children 
will be exposed to Roman history, Roman artefacts and facts about the Roman Empire. We hope the 
Roman themed day will expose and deepen the children’s understanding of life during the Roman 
times across Britain and particularly Leicestershire.  
 
The activities during the day include: 
 

• Explore life in early Roman Britain as Boudica rebels against the might of Rome!  

• Meet the rebellious British noblewoman and a Roman soldier 

• Discover the secrets of the Bosworth Roman Temple in our Archaeology Detectives session 
 
On the day of the trip, we will leave immediately after the register in the morning and will arrive back 
at the end of the normal school day for the children to be collected. Children will be expected to wear 
school uniform and sensible shoes. In case the weather is wet or cold, please also ensure your child 
comes with a coat. They will also need to bring a packed lunch and drink for the day. If your child is 
entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch can be ordered from the school kitchen in advance.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.25 per child. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, 
the reduced cost will be £8.00. 
 
We hope you agree that this is an exciting opportunity for the children to experience and immerse 
themselves into life during the Roman times. To confirm you would like your child to go on the trip 
and to make a payment please visit our online payment and booking platform – ParentPay.  
 
We will require consent/ payment by Monday 10th February 2025. Please note if insufficient 
contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Raymond, Mrs Voigt, Mrs Marsden, Miss Tuttle 

 

 


